
Eat out at Tom's Restaurant on Tuesday, May 28th in support of  
St. John the Forerunner Greek Orthodox Monastery!  

 
  On Tuesday, May 28th Tom's Restaurant (3871 SE Division St) will be hosting a fundraising event to support St. John the 
Forerunner Greek Orthodox Monastery in Goldendale, WA.   All proceeds from the day (breakfast, lunch, and dinner) will go to 
support the sisters’ effort to begin construction of the Monastery Church (Katholikon) which will replace their small chapel.   

The architect’s sketch of the new Church to be built. To the right of  
the church is the new dormitory that was recently completed. 

The previous dormitory that houses the small chapel in the 
basement.  The window at bottom left of the building is the 

location of the present chapel. 
Thank you for participating in our church building fundraiser. 

 
St. John the Forerunner Greek Orthodox Monastery 

5 Timmer Lane Goldendale WA 98620 ~ (509) 773-7141 www.stjohnmonastery.org 
Visit our website any time to read more about St. John’s Monastery, view progress on construction activities, and 

shop online for our products that are available year round from our bakery in Goldendale, WA. 
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